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PIKE COUNTY LIGHT & POWER

Planned Power Outage Notification -
June 2-3, 2025

Pike County Light & Power (PCLP) will be conducting a planned power
outage beginning at 11:59 PM (just before midnight) on Monday, June
2, 2025, as part of essential system maintenance and infrastructure
improvements.

Work will begin at approximately 12:30 AM and is expected to last
until 3:30 AM on Tuesday, June 3, 2025. During this time, customers
in the affected area will experience a temporary loss of electric service.

The planned outage will impact customers in and around the
following areas:

. Milford Borough

. Parts of Milford Township, including but not limited to Bennet
Road, Greenwood Drive, Moon Valley, and Foster Hill
Highway corridors including Route 209 (Toll Bridge area), Harford
Street, Route 6, and adjacent side roads such as Martin Lane

PCLP crews will work diligently to complete the necessary work and
restore service as quickly and safely as possible. We appreciate your
understanding and patience during this important maintenance
activity.



